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November 14, 2024 

Mr. Isiah Quintanilla, Project Manager
Garney Pacific, Inc.
324 E 11th St. Suite E2
Tracy, CA 95376

Subject: Cross Valley Pipeline Extension Project
Contract No. C0676, Project No. 91864010
Project Completion Letter

Dear Mr. Quintanilla: 

The Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water) is in receipt of the Project Completion 
Certification, dated November 07, 2024, from Garney Pacific, Inc. All work for the construction of the 
subject contract has been completed as attested to by Valley Water and all required closeout
documents have been received.  

In accordance with Article 11.01.05 Project Completion, this serves as the Project Completion letter
for the subject contract and establishes the completion of the project. 

Therefore, in accordance with Article 11.01.06 Acceptance of Work, I will recommend that the 
Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at 408-
613-1978 or e-mail at ameyer@valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

Ann Meyer, P.E.
Senior Engineer
Construction Management Services Unit

cc:  Contract File, H. Angeles, L. Gregory, M. Salib, S. De La O, G. Ohea, M. Garcia, R. McCarter, S. 
Pe-Wong, J. Luna, N. Bullock
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